
THOMAS F. STALEY FOUNDATION

SUITE 4 NORTH

900 EAST ATLANTIC AVENUE

DELRAY BEACH, FLORIDA 33444

(305) 276- 2456

October 16, 1980

Dr. John W. Montgomery
The Simon Greenleaf School of Law
5126 Nobel Avenue
Sherman Oaks, California 91403

Dear Dr. Montgomery:

Having once again been selected by one of our partici­
pating institutions as the lecturer for their Staley
Distinguished Christian Scholar Lecture Program, we
thought you might be interested in the enclosed litera­
ture to reacquaint yourself with our Program and Founda­
tion.

You will also find enclosed an Evaluation Report form
which we would very much appreciate your submitting to
us at your earliest convenience after completion of
your lectures at the Multnomah School of the Bible on
November 3-7, 1980.

Thank you for your cooperation.

(Mrs.) Teddi Cavanaugh
Vice President - Secretary
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